
Announcement of Lucky Draw Results for User Satisfaction Survey
2005 (29/11/2005)

 

Dear All,

The University-wide User Satisfaction Survey (Student and Staff) for Year 2005 has been
successfully carried out from late October to mid-November and it is now in the stage of data
analysis. According to our plan, there is a lucky draw for the student survey through “telephone
interviews”, rewarding those successfully completing the questionnaire survey.

Therefore, we are now pleased to announce that the following students were randomly selected by
the computer as the lucky winners. Each of them will be awarded with Mop200 book coupon.

NG IEK PENG 吳益平 (FLL) 
AO CHOI IENG 區翠瑩 (FSH) 
IP IN PIO 葉彥彪 (FBA) 

Many congratulations to the above winners and we would like to once again thank you for your
support given to our project!

Best regards,

Poon Wah Tung, Paul (Dr)
Librarian
Project Leader, User Satisfaction Survey 2005


